

7th December 2018

Melissa Stewart Argyll & Bute Council Kilmory Lochgilphead Argyll PA31 8RT PBC Foundation (UK) Ltd 6 Hill Street Edinburgh EH2 3JZ UK

Tel: 0131 556 6811 Fax: 0131 556 8488 info@pbcfoundation.org.uk www.pbcfoundation.org.uk

Dear Ms Stewart,

On behalf of the PBC Foundation, I would like to thank the Oban Common Good Fund for your recent generous £400 contribution, received on 07/12/2018.

The staff, trustees and volunteers of the PBC Foundation are absolutely delighted to accept this very kind contribution. Without the support of organisations like your own, we would be unable to continue providing information and assistance to people who are affected by Primary Biliary Cholangitis.

Many thanks once again for your generosity.

Yours sincerely,

Natasha Nayga

Fundraising Strategist

natasha@pbcfoundation.org.uk

Chief Executive Officer: Collette Thain MBE

Scottish Registered Charity Number: SCO25619

> Registered Company Number: SC207493

> > Registered Office: 6 Hill Street Edinburgh EH2 3JZ UK

> > > Member of



Support, information and research for those affected by Primary Biliary Cholangitis, a progressive liver disease which, as yet, has no known cause or cure.



Professor James Neuberger MD FRCP (Chairman), Dr Andrew Bathgate MD FRCP, Professor Ulrich H W Beuers MD, Dr Niall Finlayson MBChB FRCP PhD OBE (Honorary Member), Dr Robert G Gish MD FAASLD FACP, Dr Dermot Gleeson MD BSC FRCP, Dr Michael Heneghan MD MMedsc MRCPI, Dr Gideon M Hirschfield MA MB BChir FRCP PhD, Professor David Jones BM BA BCh MRCP PhD, Dr Rebecca L Jones BA MBBS PhD FRCP, Dr Keith Lindor MD FAASLD, Dr Alastair MacGilchrist MD FRCP, Dr George Mells MRCP, Dr Martin I Prince BM BSHons BMedsci MSC PhD MRCP, Professor Michael Trauner MD



